

United Way Mumbai

## SOCIAL IMPACT. DONE RIGHT.

Community Development Projects | CSR | Payroll Giving | Volunteering | Philanthropy Partnerships

16th January 2024

## Governing Board

Chairperson
Pradeep Poddar
Ex-Global President, Water &
Functional Beverages, Tata
Global Beverages and Ex-MD &
CEO Heinz India Ltd

Vice Chairperson Karuna Bhatia Head of Sustainability India & SA, Standard Chartered Bank

Treasurer
Raman Madhok
Managing Director,
Kahani Designworks Pvt Ltd

## **Board Members**

Arun Malhotra Auto Industry Expert/Visiting Faculty/Former MD Nissan India

> Gayatri Yadav Chief Marketing Officer, Peak XV Partners

S.K. Mitra Chairman, QSK Advisory Pvt. Ltd

> Surojit Shome CEO, DBS Bank

Dear Rohan,

Congratulations on being a Change Runner at the Tata Mumbai Marathon 2024!

Fundraising requires an exceptional commitment to making our communities better. Only someone who is truly passionate about improving lives can advocate for a cause as well as you have. On behalf of the entire United Way Mumbai team, I thank you.

It has been our honour to have been Philanthropy Partners for the Mumbai Marathon over the past 14 years. While transforming giving in the sector, this event has introduced us to exceptional people like you. You are an inspiration to many, and we are happy to be a part of your philanthropic journey.

This Change Runner's kit is our small way of saying thank you! We have included in it a curated set of items that we hope serve as a reminder of your incredible effort as a change runner this year.

We hope you continue to champion for causes you believe in through the Tata Mumbai Marathon. It has been our privilege to facilitate your fundraising campaign. I would love to hear from you about your experiences. Please do feel free to email me (george@unitedwaymumbai.org) if there is anything my team or I can do to help you and fundraisers like you in your fundraising efforts.

Thank you once again, and best wishes,

George Aikara

Chief Executive Officer